
As of July 12, 2020 

Protocol for Regathering at St. George’s for Sunday Service 

 As you enter the Narthex, please use the hand sanitizer on the table at the front door. 

 Let the usher know you are present.  We must keep a log of who is in attendance each Sunday.  We have 

prepared a list of parishioners for the usher to check off your attendance. 

 Masks must be worn at all times!  Readers may remove their masks while at the lectern; put your mask back 

on before you return to your pew. Masks are available if you do not have one. 

 Service bulletins will be on the table next to the organ.  We are not allowed to use the hymnals, prayer 

books, or pew cushions.  The printed bulletin is all inclusive.  Take a bulletin before you are seated. 

 The pews are to be filled front pews first, then continue seating toward the back so we can maintain proper 

social distancing.  After the service, back pews exit first, front pews exit last.  Maintain social distancing 

when exiting, especially in the Narthex. 

 The pews are marked with crosses that indicate where you may sit.  Every other pew is cordoned off for 

social distancing.  Please sit only where there is a cross on the pew. 

 There will be recorded music, and no singing. 

 There will be no contact in passing the peace.  The “V” hand sign has been working well! 

 Fr. Morgan will conduct the Holy Eucharist as we have been doing, with the blessing of the bread and wine, 

consumed only by him. 

 We have obtained individual communion cups, with a wafer, that are hermetically sealed so we can 

participate in the Communion.  The blessed cups will be on a tray at the altar steps.  Process to the altar 

individually, pick up a cup, and take it back to your pew where it is to be consumed.  After the service, there 

will be another tray at the back of the church where you will place your empty cups. 

 Lastly, be respectful of each other’s space! 

 


